
 

 
Brandon Ott 
Technical Manager  
Regulatory Applications 
 

Tel: 416-495-7468 
EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
 

VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER  
 
August 21, 2019 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:   
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 

Ontario Energy Board (Board) File No.:  EB-2019-0137 
Five Year Gas Supply Plan 

 
Further to the Board’s letter dated July 25, 2019 initiating a Consultation to Review 
Natural Gas Supply Plans (“Initiation Letter”), Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”) has 
reviewed the participation and cost eligibility requests of parties interested in EB-2019-
0137. Enbridge Gas has no objections to the above noted requests at this time based 
upon the parameters set forth in Appendix A of the Board’s Initiation Letter.  
 
Should you have any questions on this matter please contact the undersigned. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
(Original Signed) 
 
 
Brandon Ott 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
 
Cc: David Stevens, Aird & Berlis LLP  
 All Interested Parties EB-2019-0137 
 


